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Project Update                       April 2021 

Image: installation of the lift shaft structure within the old booking office - during weekend work in March 2021.   
 
 
The Beecroft team completed a significant amount of scope during the March 2021 work weekend. 
 
The following was achieved: 
 
• installation of the lift shaft structure within the old booking office, and completion of the extension of 

the lantern building 
• installation of the lift shaft structure for the lift on the Wongala Crescent side of the station 
• completed piling for the foundations to support the future platform canopy 
• installed the platform drainage network 
• completed the internal demolition of the existing toilet facilities to enable the refurbishment work.  
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Work will continue in April and includes:   

• concreting work associated with the lift structures 
• installing cladding and finishings to the lift structures 
• drainage and concrete work on the platform 
• refurbishment of the existing platform toilet facilities to convert the bathroom into a family accessible 

toilet. 

Equipment to be used includes excavators, concrete trucks/pumps, delivery trucks, power tools and hand 
tools. 

Mid-week work - 6 and 7 April 
Work is planned to occur between midnight and 5am on 6 and 7 April 2021. Temporary framework 
structures will be installed above the existing stairs to enable a suspended slab to be built above the 
stairs during normal construction hours to enable construction of the new lift landing on the platform. This 
work is planned outside of station operation hours to minimise any disruption to commuters. Access 
through the underpass will remain open. 

Station toilet closed – temporary toilet available 
The existing toilet in the station building will be temporarily closed until mid-June 2021 while it is 
upgraded to a family accessible toilet. A temporary unisex toilet is available for use at the Sutherland 
Road entrance to the pedestrian tunnel. The temporary toilet is available during station opening hours.  

Signage is in place to help with these temporary changes. 

Ongoing station access changes  
The stairs and ramp between Wongala Crescent Commuter Car Park and the station will remain closed 
until late 2021, to allow for construction of the new lift to be carried out. Customers can continue to 
access the station via the ramp from Wongala Crescent, and the pedestrian underpass tunnel.  
 

Construction hours  
Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. 

For the safety of staff, customers and the community, some work will be completed outside standard 
construction hours. We will notify nearby residents and businesses in advance if we need to work outside 
these times. 

Keeping the community informed 
The community will be kept informed with regular project notifications and information via the project 
website: transport.nsw.gov.au/beecroft.  
For further information on the project please call the Project Infoline on 1800 684 490 or email 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au.  
For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour 
Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465.  
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